
OPERATING

Breck Operating Corp.
P.O. Box 911 

Breckenridge, TX 76424

March 8, 2017 30-

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
1625 N. French Drive 
Hobbs, NM 88240

Re: Letter of Violation - Inspection
Inspection Date 02-13-2017 
South Eunice Unit No. 010

HOBBS OCO

received

To whom it may concern:

Corrective action has been made. Well sign is in place and ready for re-inspection.

Sincerely,

Linda VenekampVenekamp 
Production Clerk

/ lv

Phone: 254-559-3355 • Fax: 254-559-7066 • email: lvenekamp@breckop.com


